
17. CROSS BOUNDARY ISSUES - SELWYN DISTRICT COUNCIL

The Committee gave consideration to a staff report on progress on setting up a meeting concerning
cross boundary issues with Selwyn District Council.

At its March meeting the Committee decided to hold an informal meeting with Selwyn District to
discuss the following matters:

1. Boundary adjustments.
2. Management of the Halswell River catchment.
3. Management of the Summit Road protection area.
4. Management of urban growth in Christchurch and surrounding districts.

The Committee confirmed its intention to meet with Selwyn District Councillors to discuss the above
cross-boundary issues and appointed Councillors Buck, Ganda, Harrow, O’Rourke and Wells, together
with the Chairpersons of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board and the Fendalton/Waimairi
Community Board (or their representatives) to represent the Committee at the meeting.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


